
  

 

Visit by Ambassador Okada to the Republic of Suriname 
 

His Excellency Mitsuhiko Okada, Ambassador of Japan to the Republic of Suriname, visited 

Paramaribo from May 10 to 12, 2018. 

During his stay, Ambassador Okada held meetings with His Excellency Michael Ashwin 

Satyandre Adhin, Vice President of the Republic of Suriname, Her Excellency Yldiz D. Pollack-

Beighle, Minister of Foreign Affairs, and His Excellency Lekhram Soerdjan, Minister of 

Agriculture, Animal Husbandry and Fisheries, to discuss ways to further the bilateral relationship 

between Japan and the Republic of Suriname. 

Ambassador Okada also met with Mr. Jayant Anilkumar Padarath, President of the Suriname 

Chamber of Commerce and Industry, concurrently serving as Japanese Honorary Consul General 

in Paramaribo, to exchange views on the development of the Surinamese economy as well as the 

deepening of economic ties between Japan and the Republic of Suriname. 
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